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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

How is climate change affecting the UK and Ireland in 2024? 
 
How badly will these Islands be affected by climate change? 

 Darren Clarke, professor in climate and environmental 
change at Dublin City University, writes in the times 
newspaper (June 2024) “the impact of climate change has 
already become apparent, even at just 1.2 degrees warm-
er than pre-industrial average temperatures”. 

 

All major cities in Ireland are in coastal locations subject 
to tides, any significant rise in sea levels will have major 
economic, social, and environmental impacts. Rising sea 
levels around Ireland would result in increased coastal erosion, flooding and damage to properties 
and infrastructure.  
 
Ireland must invest in structural and behavioral change to enable the transition to a climate neutral, 
climate-resilient country. These changes include the rapid decarbonization of energy and transport 
and the adoption of sustainable food production, management, and consumption systems. 
 

“We only get one planet. Humankind 

must become accountable on a massive 

scale for the wanton destruction of our 

collective home. Protecting our future 

on this planet depends on the conscious 

evolution of our species. This is the 

most urgent of times, and the most    

urgent of messages.” (Leonardo Di Caprio –  

              Environmental Champion) 

 

“Radiant Love, help us to be mindful that we are the universe conscious of 

itself and that this capacity is not for our benefit alone, but for the good of 

all creation kind… Amen.”  (from Judy Cannato - Radical Amazement)  


